
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

 
. 

4005 Port Chicago Highway, Suite 250  •  Concord, CA 94520-1180 

Telephone: (925) 941-3300  •  Fax: (925) 941-3309  •  www.cccfpd.org 

000. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

September 14, 2021 

 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 

 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Vertical walls are being constructed and the roof structure is starting to take shape.  
The apparatus bay walls are fully erect and it is beginning to look like a fire station.  
The goal is to have the roof structure completed prior to the winter months.  The 
anticipated completion date remains December 2022.  

 

 

 
 
 
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The District is currently working with Capital Projects and environmental staff in order 
to update and modify the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and a few 
National Environmental Protection Act (NEPA) components based on the new and 
preferred location. The architect has completed a new schematic design. Following 
completion of environmental analysis, we will move to construction drawings and 
formal FAA approval. We intend to achieve these milestones by the end of 2021.    

 


